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Caption: 

Government of India launched a new fellowship scheme “Vaishvik Bhartiya Vaigyanik 

(VAIBHAV)” fellowship programme for Indian Diasporas in Science, Tech, Engineering, Maths 

and Medicine (STEMM). 

For more details, visit ➡️ https://shorturl.at/lqIVZ  

The fellowship programme aims to connect the Indian STEMM diaspora with Indian academic 

and R&D institutions for collaborative research work leading to sharing of knowledge, wisdom, 

and best practices in the frontier areas of science & technology. The programme will be 

implemented by the Department of Science and Technology (DST), Ministry of Science and 

Technology, and would be awarded to outstanding scientists/technologists of Indian origin 

(NRI/OCI/PIO) who are engaged in research activities in their respective countries. The 75 

selected fellows would be invited to work in 18 identified knowledge verticals including 

quantum technology, health, pharma, electronics, agriculture, energy, computer sciences, and 

material sciences amongst others. Applications for the first call are being invited through call for 

proposals from 15 June 2023 till 31 July 2023.  
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